
July
We will not meet regularly on Sunday evenings in July. Sunday night 
youth group will resume on August 4th. Leaders will offer students 
*additional discipleship time during the month of July. Students and 

parents can also visit dorseyvillealliance.org/teens, and click the 
“Meet with a Leader” tab in order to initiate a meeting. 

*Leaders follow DAC’s Child Protection Policy during these 
meetings.

—---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

An extra youth group fellowship event may or may not be scheduled 
to take place in July. An extra event or two will definitely be 

scheduled for the month of August. Keep an eye out for more info.
—---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Jake and Leah are hosting weekly Pickup Ultimate Frisbee games at 
the Brackenridge Memorial Park (near the community garden) on 
Wednesday’s at 6:30 throughout July. Feel free to come join us in 

this outreach opportunity any time!
—---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Questions?
For more information visit dorseyvillealliance.org/teens 

Or reach out to Leah at potter.leahs@gmail.com

http://dorseyvillealliance.org/teens
http://www.dorseyvillealliance.org/teens

